rrorn: I

Sent: 11 February 2024 19:05

To: COUTINHO, Clire ¢

Subject: Incinerator Wisbech

Dear Claire,




As a resident of Wisbech, | would like to invite you to visit our town, before you make a decision on the
proposed Incinerator.

You will be able to see for yourself why we are so concerned.

The impact this will have on residents,children and local businesses, all of which are in close proximity of
the proposed site, from chemical fallout will be toxic.

Also you will see how gridlocked our roads are and that we do not have the infrastructure for this
monstrosity.

The impact on health and local farms and wildlife will be catastrophic.

You will see how small our Georgian town is and how deprived it has become.

Please do not allow another nail in the coffin, it will destroy us.

| really hope you accept our invitation, and | look forward to meeting you.

Kind regards

Barbara Jimson
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